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Our school is taking part in NSPCC Number Day on Friday 2m= February. This will
be an exciting, fun filled day for the children to celebrate all things numbers!
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Children can come to schoal dressed in number themed outfits e.q. football shirs
birthday badges (please don't spend any unnecessary money —tl?&r&’s a range of
innovative ideas on the internet!%.

Any small donations towards the NSPCC will be greatly welcomed. Therell be
collection buckets on the gates.

A spedal nationwide TTRS contest is taking place that day. Children can take part
right up until 7:30pm, so if they wish there's plenty of opportunity for them to boost
their score once they get home!

Any number themed games you can play with your children in the run up to this day
wauld be beneficial e.q. cards, dominoes, darts, board games invalving dice.

We hope this will be a successful day in encouraging children to NU m I.‘- i
see that numbers aren't just confined to maths lessons! D
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